



# Non-Arthroplasty Hip Registry

**British Hip Society - NAHR**

**Executive Committee Meeting**

**Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> July 2021  
from 2100-2200 hours**

## Minutes

**1 Apologies – Tim Board, Marcus Bankes, Paul Gaston**

**2 Minutes of the previous meeting - Approved**



NAHR Minutes  
April 2021.doc

### **Pending action Points from last meeting**

- **NAHR MDS - consenting for contact (telephone to be added), addition of capsular repair/ type of chondral graft, addition of injection option – AP – MB to incorporate the changes**
- **Research update –**
  - **Research Fellow – advert out**
  - **NAHR report - CMB will prepare industry specific report**

**3 Research**

**Pfizer proposal – Volunteer centres; Amplitude quote – Proposal discussed at length; revised estimate of 75,400 approved. AP – AJM to submit to Pfizer the proposal.**



Project  
proposal.docx

**Anika/ NTL Biologica – Costings being done by NATTC/ Newcastle University RDS team. AP – AJM to update when available**

**ORUK/ BHS Research Fellow – To discuss in next meeting as currently priority to deal with the above projects**

- 4 NAHR MDS form** – consenting for contact, addition of capsular repair/ type of chondral graft; other additions for Pfizer. **AP – Once Pfizer proposal approved to finalise changes in MDS.**
- 5 NAHR restructuring**
- Regional representative – Other applications – Received application from Colin Holton, Leeds – approved. Other applications from Ashwin Kulkarni, Peter Wall and Owen Diamond to be reconsidered at the end of the year depending on data input. **AP – AJM to confirm and connect to Paul Gaston.**
- 6 NAHR Webinars (VK)** – BHS – four sessions – Wednesday  
Proposal –
1. Independent webinars – How to use NAHR (MB)
  2. National MDT/ complex case discussion – Four times a year
- AP – VK to explore the issues with regards governance and GMC guidelines before setting up a framework for national MDT**
- 7 Finances (TA) 43,692 – AP – TA to ask NTL Biologica and Stryker for their position with regards annual funding**
- 8 AOB** - AJM asked team if Covid surveillance needs to continue. General agreement that it can now be stopped. **AP – AJM to inform Amplitude.**
- 9 Date of next meeting: 5<sup>th</sup> October 2030-2130**